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What's been Happening at CCS This Week ...

SCHOOL NOTICES

CCS 35 Years’ Celebration
Please keep an eye on social media in the next week (or two) for an
event notice for next year’s CCS 35th Years’ Celebration.


Our initial planning meeting was well attended, but we want to
include as many members of our community as possible in planning
for this event. A list of areas where people may contribute, will be put
onto the social media ‘event’ notices.
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School Photos
Any further queries regarding school photos, please contact:



Brendan Lodge Photography
06 355 2222
studio@shootme.co.nz

Our next planning meeting will be held in the staffroom at 7pm on
Thursday 26th August. We’d love to see you there!

Parent Evening – Coffee, Cake and Chat:
7pm, Tuesday August 24th, in the
Staffroom
You are invited to come along and hear about our Schoolwide
Positive Behaviour For Learning Practices, and find out about our
Guidance Counsellors and how they support our students.


We will also have information about the changes in our Literacy
Programmes to the Primary School this year, an overview of our
Maths Programmes and an update on the Te Ao Maori journey our
staff and students have been on so far this year.


There will be an opportunity to meet others, ask questions and be a
part of the discussion.


Coffee and cake will be provided.

Kiri the Tuakiri Kiwi/Tuakiri (Identity) Tokens
Primary students are awarded Tuakiri tokens in the playground and around the school for showing
our school values of Respect, Integrity, Diligence, Kindness and Humility before God.


Each Primary School class has a container to put their Tuakiri tokens into. At the end of the week, the
tokens are counted up and the class that has the most for the week, get to have Kiri the Tuakiri Kiwi for
the week.


The winning class for Term 3, Week 2 was D6. Well done!
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Kingdom Kid/Cornerstone Awards
Congratulations to the following students, who were awarded the
Kingdom Kid/Cornerstone Awards for the first half of this Term! Well
done!


Aroha
A2: Levi Denharder & Emily Bardsley

A3: Joseph Quitiquit & Aaliyah Savea
A4 Masyn Lowe & Jordan Measey
A5: Brooklyn Murcott-Dowers & Psalms Kerr
D1: Vikram Pandey & Emily Higgs


Manahau
D2: Ryder Scott & Sovereign John
D3: Oliver Henderson & Harriet Oldfield
D5: Antonio Budd & Emily Couperus
D6: Judah Reid & Lucy Smith


Tumanako Team
C1: Meeval Thomas & Victor Bay
C2: Rhys Woodmass & Setaita Motuliki
C4: David Soo & Natalia Couperus
C6: Levi Poulton & Litong Qu
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Computer Monitors for Sale
The school is in the process of changing over from Desktop to Laptop
computers, for classrooms.


We have lots of 19” LCD Monitors that we would like to sell, to help pay
for laptops.


These can be purchased for $20 each. We also have a few complete HP Desktop PC’s left, for $100
each.


Please contact Paul Jorgensen (paul@cornerstone.ac.nz) if you are interested.


Student of the Week
Congratulations to the following students, who were awarded the
Student of Week Award for Week 2:


Aroha Team

A1: Micah Burn & Judah Bay
A2: Ryan Anderson & Shaun Sanal
A3: Aaliyah Savea, Lily Faiz & Jeremiah Sutjiadi
A4: James Brookes & Catherine Irvine
A5: Luca McGregor & Melody Burns
D1: Grace Calogaras & Erceena Cabantug


Manahau Team
C1: Nicholas Ferrar & Penelope Wrenn
C2: Trey Dore-Wright & Silia Muli
C4: Joshua Murdoch & Clinton Chow
C6: Brooklyn Rochester & Elijah Batlajeri
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Scholastic Book Club
The next Scholastic Book Club brochure for the year (#5) is available
now. Orders can be placed online only. Orders for free delivery to
school close at the end of Week 3. View the brochure on the
Scholastic website, or a paper copy can be collected from the
student side of the school office. Any queries, please see Mrs
Sutherland in D3 or email janes@cornerstone.ac.nz. Thank you!

ICAS Assessments
ICAS is coming to Cornerstone Christian School for students in Years 4-13. These globally renowned
assessments give students the opportunity to challenge themselves and receive recognition for
academic achievement.


Learn more by visiting icasassessments.com.


We will be offering these assessments in the following curriculum areas: English, Science and
Mathematics. Testing will be held at school during class time. Students can participate in any or all of
the available assessments.


If you would like your child to be involved with this, you can pay for and confirm your child’s
participation online. Please visit https://shop.icasassessments.com/pages/pps and enter our unique
school code LLP036 to make a direct payment to ICAS Assessments.


To complete your registration you will also need to return a permission slip prior to the assessment,
which is available from Raeleen Simpson raeleen@cornerstone.ac.nz

Nano Girl Visits CCS
On Wednesday our primary school students were visited by Nano girl. Nano girl is a qualified scientist
and expert science communicator who delivers exciting live science shows. Our students had a blast!
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40 Hour Famine Night Market
Thank you to those that supplied baking for our 40 Hour Famine Night Market. Thank you also to
those that came along and supported this fundraiser. Well done to the team of dedicated students
who organised this. An outstanding amount of $480.00 was raised!

Junior Disco
The Year 4-6 students had a fabulous time at the Junior Disco last Friday night. Thank you to Mrs
Louise Wucherpfennig for organizing this fun event and Mr Gareth Bell for the awesome photos.



Year 10 Food Technology & Nutrition
Year 10 Food Technology and Nutrition students creating their own “Perfect Plate” - a model used by
nutritionists to help understand portion sizes of each food group in every meal. ½ plate of non-starchy
vegetables, ¼ plate of good quality protein and ¼ plate of unrefined carbohydrates provide a balanced
dinner plate. By Mrs Gosia Waitr (Food Technology Teacher).

Police Studies Trip to Wellington
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Mackenzie Oldfield, Jade Bull
and Olivia McIntyre meet
Police dog Utah, along with
his handler, after a display at
the Police Dog Training
Centre in Trentham that the
girls accompanied the Police
Studies class on.

Talaiasi Muli models a
drysuit helmet during the
Police Studies field trip to the
Police Dive Squad
headquarters in Petone.

The Police Studies class and
other students
accompanying police
officers outboard the Police
Maritime Units Lady
Elizabeth. From here the
class joined a patrol off the
harbour, before being
deposited at the Police Dive
Squad in Petone.

CFG Pie Fundraiser
All CFG Pie Fundraising order forms need to be handed into the School
Office today, no later than 3pm. Internet banking deposits will need to
be made no later than today so that it will show up in the CFG account
on the following day.



Please include your child’s last name, initial and ‘pies’ in the reference
fields so that we can link your payment to your child’s order.


Please do not pay this money into the school account.


Our account is: Cornerstone Fundraising Group, Westpac 03 1522 015226 000


Students/Parents will need to pick up all their pies from the staff room at 3pm on 26th August, and
distribute their orders.

Please Support Our Valued Sponsors
Please support Streetwise Coffee and Mouthwater Coffee Company
valued sponsors of Cornerstone’s Positive Behaviour for Learning
(PB4L) programme!
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SPORTS NOTICES

Congratulations on Making it into the
Central Football Regional Reps!
Congratulations to Amon Sahayam, Olivia Stewart, Petra Brookie and
Griffin Auer for making Central Football Regional Representative teams.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Tumanako Team Assembly - Friday 13th August - 2.15pm-2.45pm

Choir - Monday 16th August - 1.00pm-1.30pm
Manahau Team Assembly - Monday 16th August - 1.45pm-2.15pm
Fire Drill - Tuesday 17th August - 10.45am
CCS Board of Trustees Meeting - Tuesday 17th August - 6.30pm-
9.00pm
Year 7-13 Kapahaka - Thursday 19th August - 9.00am-9.40am
Student Trustee Nominations Close - Friday 20th August
Victoria University Open Day - Friday 20th August
Kapahaka Year 1-6 - Friday 20th August - 1.15pm
Tumanako Team Assembly - Friday 20th August - 2.15pm
Aroha Team Assembly - Friday 20th August - 2.20pm
Wacky Hair & Onsies Mufti Day - Friday 27th August - All Day

2021 TERM DATES

Congratulations Kate McDonald
Congratulations to Kate McDonald for passing her Netball NZ Zone
Theory award.

Term 3: Monday 26th July - Friday 1st October
Term 4: Monday 18th October - Wednesday 15th December (12pm Finish)
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COMMUNITY NOTICES

Translate the School Newsletter to your
own Language via School App
If English is not your first language, you can now translate our
school newsletter to your own language:



1. Go into the School App (if you don't have this, please see the
bottom of this newsletter for further instructions).

2. Click on newsletters.

3. Click on the newsletter you would like to view.

4. Click on the person icon on the bottom right.
5. Click on translate newsletter.
6. Click on the down arrow and select the language you would like

it translated to.
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Kelvin Kids - After School Care
We have our very own onsite after school care program here at
Cornerstone from Monday to Friday 3pm-6pm.


We have been operating for 4 years and love serving our Community.
Our staff have a heart for working with children, whilst honoring
God. We love what we do, and would love to meet with you.


If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Chantelle on
021 038 2661.


Cost: $21 per afternoon. This includes afternoon tea, homework,
crafts and activities.

We are Oscar approved.
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